
What’s New on the Ranch 

 
“Every Student, Every Day, Every Opportunity to Learn, Lead and Succeed.” 

 
January 8th – January 12th  

Date Activities and Events 
Monday, January 8th   First Day Back from Winter Break 
Tuesday, January 9th    

Wednesday, January 10th    
Thursday, January 11th    

Friday, January 12th    
 
Last Week in Review:  
Divisions 1-4 Field Trip 
Christmas Concert 
 
New Information: 
New After School Program: Place Des Art will be offering a Musical Theatre afterschool 
program beginning in the new year. Please see our website for registration information 
 
Inside Shoes and Extra Clothing: Each student should have an extra pair of shoes at school 
to be worn indoors only as well as an extra set of clothes in case of inclement weather.  
 
Weather and School Closure: Any district-wide or partial-district closure will be decided 
and communicated by 6:30 a.m. via the School District 43 website www.sd43.bc.ca and CKNW 
AM 980 radio, CKWX 1130 radio and CBC (690) radio. 
 
Upcoming Events:                                                                                                                                                     
First Day back from the Winter Break: Monday, January 8th, 2018 

 
Items Recently Posted on the Ranch Park Website: 
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/ranchpark/Pages/default.aspx 
 
Letter from Superintendent 
EDI Information 
PAC Bottle Drive 
Place Des Arts Musical Theatre After School Program 
Vandal Watch Information 
Winter Weather and School Closure 
 
  

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/ranchpark/Pages/default.aspx


Before and After School Programs:  
BOKS: Will begin in the new year 
Art Program: Will begin in the new year 
 
Student Goal of the Week: 
Core Competency: Positive Personal and Cultural Identity  
Facet: Relationships 
Goal Statement: “I am able to identify the different groups I belong to.” 
 
What’s New with the PAC: 
Our next PAC Meeting will be Tuesday, January 9th at 6:30 in the library. Come out and 
support our PAC with our new initiatives for this year. Please visit our new PAC Website at 
http://ranchparkpac.ca/  
 
 

 

http://ranchparkpac.ca/

